St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIlI
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Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819
January 25, 2018

Dear St. Stan's Families:

As Catholic Schools' Week draws to an end for us, I am so thrilled with all the festivities our children
participated in, that our open houses were very successful, and that we have the opportunity to be part of
Catholic education and that our Catholic school is a vibrant place where seeds are planted each and every day
that enable our children to grow into educated, Christian young men and women with a sense of service to
others.

We saw close to twenty families who had a very deep interest in sending their children to our school, most
of whom I spoke to said it was based on the wonderful things they heard about our program; that is a
testament to our students and families. I would also like to thank the HSA, who do so much to make Catholic
Schools’ Week such a success. I earnestly hope each of you will be continuing to be part of our school for the
2018-2019 school year. Re-registration is being sent home today. Re-registrations are due back by March 26,
2018 to avoid late fees. If you have any concerns or questions about re-registering please contact me
directly.

Receiving the maximum amount of public funding to support our programs is one of my priorities each and
every year. In order for us to qualify for that funding there are three very important forms that we need
returned by every family for all our students. These are all due back to us by February 23, 2018. Re-
registration is not necessary for us to receive this funding since the state determines dollar amounts based
on registration from this year. These will be sent home with students in K-7 this school year.

1. Whether you utilize bus services or not please complete the transportation form you will receive. By
completing this form, it does not oblige you to use busing.

2. Textbook forms allow us to receive the maximum dollar amounts for the textbooks we use. Please be
sure to complete this form as well. Some of our series are in need of updating and that can be quite an
expense.

3. The family income form is imperative for our students to receive after school services and for our
teachers to receive professional development. This information is not shared with any government
agency; it is simply used to determine dollar amounts for eligibility. Only one per family needs to be
completed. As always, I thank you for your support for and trust in the Catholic education your
children receive with us.

Sincerely,
Elena Malinconico, Principal

W

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



